
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am pleased to write this recommendation on behalf of Mr. Matthew Malekhedayat. Mr. 

Malekhedayat began working for Barefoot Coffee Campbell in September of 2011. I have seen 

Mr. Malekhedayat work efficiently and with intelligence. He has established good relationships 

with his colleagues and customers, and during his time in this company he has developed strong 

leadership and interpersonal skills that have been unanimously valued by colleagues. He worked 

very hard and progressed steadily, revealing his passion and enthusiasm for the Specialty Coffee 

industry. His duties involved direct customer contact, custom drink creation and the management 

of store operations. 

 

Mr. Malekhedayat's talents were always evident in his performance. He displayed strong 

leadership abilities, logical thinking abilities, and the ability to work well with the team. He 

consistently completed tasks on time and without errors. In short, he was a model member of our 

company. His performance at work proves that he is fully capable of fulfilling a multitude of 

positions with your organization. I am confident that Mr. Malekhedayat will make a positive 

addition to your organization, and will allow him to better develop his career plans and solidify 

his potential. 

 

I therefore offer my recommendation of Mr. Matthew Malekhedayat without reservation. If you 

have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ollie Moore, Jr. 

 

Proprietor  

Barefoot Coffee Campbell 

1819 S. Bascom Ave. 

Campbell, CA 95008 

408.340.5026 


